
Each Friday during Lent at 3:00 p.m.  A deacon of the  
Diocese of St. Augustine will lead participants in prayer and reflection.

A SPECIAL BLESSING WILL TAKE PLACE  
 FRIDAY, MARCH 7   |   3:00 P.M. 

Bishop Emeritus Felipe Estévez will bless the  
newly renovated Stations of the Cross.  

Come, reflect  
& renew your  

spirit this Lent  
at Marywood.

235 Marywood Drive  
Saint Johns, FL 32259 
(904) 287-2525 

Join us for Lent and experience the beauty  
of our outdoor Stations of the Cross.

Stations of the Cross


